

OF CHICA CO

Rahm Emanuel Mayor

Department of Police · City of Chicago
3510 S. Michigan Avenue · Chicago, IL 60653

Eddie T. Johnson Superintendent of Police

MEMORANDUM

To:

Steve Berlin

Executive Director

Board of Ethics

From:

Beth Ford

Deputy Director

Community Relations Division

Date:

October 12, 2017

SUBJECT:

GIFT ACCEPTANCE

Recently, I accepted on behalf of the City of Chicago a gift of 300 tickets from the Chicago Bulls Charities for the three Chicago Bulls pre-season games (held on October 6th, 8th and 13th). The tickets were provided to Police Districts and units to take neighborhood youth to the games in our continuing effort to improve youth-police relations throughout the City (87% of the tickets were used for youth to participate). The value of these tickets was \$17,704.00.

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to contact me at (312) 7435-5900.